


Relative to the cost to the consumer, I am confident that EU LLC. will thoroughly exhaust the use of grants and
subsidies to keep the cost of the system down. These savings will ultimately be passed on to the consumer.

As to the Corporation which has applied to install this new sewer collection system, I have known the owner for
many years. He has owned and been involved in the installation and management of the water system presently
operating on Little Gasparilla Island. Once again, there were objections by various property owners because of
perceived unwarranted costs to leaving their wells and cisterns and having to pay for water. Most, including
myself, are now singing the praises of having a safe, treated water supply to their homes. Even when the power
is out. This corporation, which is local, is uniquely qualified to address the very special needs of installing this
system on a bridgeless barrier island. They understand both local and state regulations and how to work within a
somewhat arduous permit system. I believe they alone are qualified to install this system and fully address the
concerns of the residents and the environment. Therefore, I wholeheartedly support EU LLC. and their efforts to
move forward with this petition. I hope that the State will do the same.

Sincerely,

Richard W. Leydon Jr.



